THE CITY OF

Reidsville

NORTH CAROLINA

To: Michael Borchers, Director of Water Resources-City of Greensboro
From: Scott Jewell, Water Treatment Superintendent/ORC-City of Reidsville
cc: Chuck Smith, Public Works Director-City of Reidsville

Date: August 28, 2020

Re: Reidsville & Greensboro Average Flows

Mike,

This memorandum will serve as a follow up to our zoom meeting that was conducted on
Friday, August 21, 2020 with you, Virginia Spellman, Kristine Williams, Dell Harney, Chuck
Smith, Chris Phillips and me.

A 12 month average calculation in million gallons from our billing meter readings (to three
decimals) from August 2019 to July 2020 delivered an average flow for the City of Reidsville to
be 3.025 and for the City of Greensboro to be 0.995.

Please do not hesitate to contact directly should you need additional information.



